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  BROAD SQUARE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                     BROAD SQUARE 
LIVERPOOL 

L11 1BS 
          TELEPHONE No. 0151 226 1117 

 Website: www.broadsquareprimary.co.uk 
 Email: office@broadsquare.liverpool.sch.uk 

 
     Headteacher:  Mrs. Charlotte Foden 

 

Overall attendance (for this 
week) 

93%  

Early Years winning class   RB with 93.3% attendance 

Years 1&2 winning class Class 2M 95.5% 

Years 3&4 winning class Class 4B 96.9% 

Years 5&6 winning class Class 6E 95.7% 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
It seems that the warmer weather is finally here.  As the weather improves can I remind parents and 
carers to send their children to school with a bottle of water.  If the weather significantly improves, we 
recommend applying sun cream before school and that the children bring in sun hats to keep safe in 
the sun. 
 
We have lots of fun things planned for the summer term; with year group trips, our year 6 residential 
and we will we celebrating the Olympics with our ‘Road to Paris’ sports events.  We will keep you 
updated of all dates and details through upcoming newsletters and on our school website through the 
calendar.  
 
SATs 
 
Our year 6 children have been working particularly hard to prepare for their upcoming SATs.  These 
start on Monday 13th May and run for the week, ALL children in year 6 must be in every day to 
complete these.  Well done year 6, we are already extremely proud of you.   
 
Pyjamarama 
 
On Friday 17th May we will be completing our ‘Pyjamarama sponsored read’ in partnership with the 
Book Trust.  Children (and staff) are invited to wear their pyjamas for school and complete a 
sponsored read.  The money raised will allow us to buy books for each classroom, we will be asking 
the children what books they would like to make sure that our class libraries are packed with high 
interest books.  Mrs Baldwin will be sending more information out about this next week along with 
sponsor forms.   
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Year 5 artists 
 
Our year 5 children have produced some excellent art work based around the work of 
Gaudi, they were all entered into a national competition and 3 of our children were made 
finalists.  They have been invited to a prize giving in St George’s hall with the possibility of 

their work being displayed.  Well done to…….   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 Tabitha Evie-Rose 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dolly 
 

 
 
 
Safeguarding Assembly 
 
This week’s assemblies have been around the NSPCC’s ‘Speak out, stay Safe’ campaign.  Our 
children discussed important messages around keeping themselves and others safe.  As always Mrs 
Taylor was very impressed with how sensible and caring our children are when learning these 
important safeguarding messages.   
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Reception September 2024 
 
If your child has been allocated a place in our reception for September 2024, please contact the 
school office (if you haven’t already) to confirm your place.  
 
Nursery September 2024 
 
We are in the process of working through our applications for nursery places, if you have an 
application in already, you will have a place and we will send out information during the month of 
May.  If you have not put an application in yet, or know a child who would like a place in our nursery 
please contact the school office to secure a place.   
 
Parking 
 
Again, I ask everyone to be respectful and safe when parking around the school.  It is never 
acceptable to park over someone else’s drive.  Thank you for your cooperation.   
 
 
This weekend is a bank holiday weekend, we hope all of our children and families have a wonderful 
time and we look forward to seeing all of our children on Tuesday 7th May.   
 
Kind regards,   
 

Mrs Foden 

 
Headteacher 
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